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The Alumnae of Color Committee (AOCC) is pleased to share the following highlights from 
this past quarter: 

 
● February 28, 2020, we held our Annual Scholarship Concert, featuring Kev Choice 

and the Lucy Kinchen Chorale. 120 tickets were sold, we had 80-90 attendees and 
raised $5,030.00 

● March 7, 2020 we held our general meeting. We had 6 attendees and 3 attendees via 
phone. 

● March 19, 2020 multiple AOCC members met with Eveyln Molina the new SAW 
executive assistant. 

● May 2, 2020 we held our general meeting. We had 8 attendees via zoom. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
 

● May 11, 2020 - Phenomenal Woman Award Ceremony via Zoom from 5:00 PM - 6:30 
PM honoring Dr. Margo. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 


